

Birchland Elementary School

1331 Fraser Avenue, Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 1M5 Phone: 604-941-3428 Fax: 604-937-8004

www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/birchland.ca / Birchland@sd43.bc.ca

Ms. Elspeth Anjos, Principal

Dear Grade 5 Parents



As your child's years at the elementary school level are coming to an end, we are happy to celebrate each child's accomplishments. This will be done at our "Leaving Assembly" on **Wednesday**, **June 26**th at 9:30 am (gym will be open beforehand for seating). We hope that all parents of our Grade 5 students will be able to attend this very special ceremony.

Following the ceremony, the Grade 5 students and their families will have an opportunity to take photos.

In celebration of the Grade 5's final year at Birchland Elementary School, the BPAC will be providing a luncheon for the Grade 5 students and Birchland Staff on **WEDNESDAY**, **JUNE 26**th, same day as Leaving Assembly.



Ms. Anjos, Mr. Sung, Mrs. Hamnett & BPAC